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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And
Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after the
shipment.Pages Number: 252 Publisher: Science Pub. Date :2009-
12-01 version 1 2009-12-01 1st printing. This book is a specialty
pharmacy program teaching vocational one. focus on teaching
the solution theory. chemical reaction rates and limits atomic
structure and molecular structure and acid-base balance.
precipitation - dissolution equilibrium. redox balance.
coordination and balance the basic principles of inorganic
chemistry; for a strong theoretical content. the materials to do
the appropriate processing. the students can understand and
apply the principle of knowledge to solve practical problems.
Contents: Chapter 1. Section 1 solution of a distributed system.
molecules. ions disperse system two. three coarse disperse
system. colloidal dispersion system in Section 2 the
concentration of a solution. the solution concentration. said
method two. the concentration of the calculation in section 3
according to the number of dilute solution of one drop of the
vapor pressure of the solution. the solution boiling point
elevation three. four lower freezing point of solution. the
solution of the osmotic pressure colloid solution and Chapter 2.
Section 1 of the phenomenon of surface sol. sol of the nature...
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